
 

 

March 16, 2020 
 
 

Si necesita ayuda para comprender esta informacion, por favor llame 503-588-6173. 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING POSTPONEMENT:  Historic Design Review Case No.: HIS20-07 
   For property located at 1677 Chemeketa St NE  
 

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the APPLICANT in Case No. HIS20-07 for 1677 Chemeketa St NE has 
requested the Public Hearing for this case be rescheduled for April 16, 2020.  You will receive a Hearing 
Notice with the corrected information at a later date.  
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact the City of Salem Planning Division at 503-588-6173. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie, AICP 
Planning Administrator  
 
 
   

http://www.cityofsalem.net/planning 
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT A: Postponement Request from Applicant 
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http://www.cityofsalem.net/planning


1

Kirsten Straus

From: Kimberli Fitzgerald

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 12:34 PM

To: Kirsten Straus; Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie; Natasha Zimmerman

Subject: HIS 20-07 Hearing Reschedule Request

From: Matthew Miller
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 12:32 PM
To: Kimberli Fitzgerald
Subject: Hearing Reschedule Request

As the applicant for HIS20-07 and owner of 1677 Chemeketa Street NE I authorize and request the public hearing for this
case be rescheduled for the April16, 2020 HLC meeting.

Matthew Miller
Sent from my iPad


